Brucker, Mary

From: Grueneich, Jim

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 2:02 PM
To: Brucker, Mary

Subject: Fw: Oakes Stop Light

From: Mike Ost <most@drtel.com>

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 8:01 PM

To: Grueneich, Jim <jgrueneich@ndlegis.gov>
Subject: Oakes Stop Light

Dear Mr. Grueneich,
In regards to the stop light on the intersection of Main and 7" st. It would only be a matter of time before someone
would get struck by a vehicle if those stoplights were removed. I've watched that intersection on school day’s when kids

or going across the street to get lunch and they use the walk/don’t signs all the time. Please keep the lights there.

Mike Ost



